
 

 

Dear parent/carer,       16th April 2024 
 

RE: Year 5 Educational Visit to the Tower of London 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that we have been fortunate in securing a school trip for 
St James’s class to visit the Tower of London on Thursday 9th May 2024. During their visit 
the children will be taking part in a ‘Queens behind King Henry’ workshop to support 
their learning of the Tudors this half term. 
 
We will be travelling by public transport from Norwood Junction to Tower Hill. Children 
must arrive to school on time and in their correct school uniform. We will leave school by 
9:00am and aim to return back by 3:00pm.  
 
The cost of the trip per child is £9.00. Please pay this via your parentpay account as 
soon as possible. 
 
If your emergency contact details have recently changed, please contact the school 
office to update us. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Chandler & Mrs Gallagher 
St James’s Class Teacher 
    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


